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INTERMEDIATE STAGE BAND
In the last Week of Term 1, our Intermediate Stage Band setup in the Junior
amphitheatre to perform a rockin’ set for the Junior students.
This band is mostly made up of students from Years 7 & 8, and it is great to have them perform
for the juniors to inspire them. The stage band performed a variety of tunes; including ‘Ob La Di
Ob La Da’ by the Beatles, ‘Crazy Little Thing Called Love’ by Queen and a classic funk standard
called ‘Green Onions’. It was also the students first performance of the year, with many more now
to come! Well done to all students involved.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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